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Hugs for Homeless Bake Sale with Valentine’s theme offered for donations. This 

took place after two masses in the Parish Hall on Sunday. 

Our ministry served the Lenten meal the second Friday of Lent: Homemade soup, 

salad and rolls made for a delicious meal. We enjoyed sharing fellowship with all 

that attended. The Men’s Club serves Fish Fry/Bake meals every other week. Soup 

and salad meals on alternate Fridays are shared among several ministries. 

We donated a basket to the San Pedro Gala at the request of one of our members 

who assembled the basket. 

We have two closets filled with donated Communion outfits for boys and girls. 

This year we had four families who borrowed girls’ dresses, shawls, and veils. No 

charge, clothing must be cleaned before returning. Most are dry-cleaned. 

Our next affiliation general meeting is on March 12th. We have invited Mary 

Matheus to speak about CCW. Education and benefits of membership and service 

to Parish, Diocese, and community. We hope to encourage interest in service 

through elected and appointed positions. 

 

 


